




It is standard practice that generally we do not remove minor aids and adaptations once 
fitted. If the adaptations are no longer needed it is the responsibility of the homeowner, 
landlord or tenant to remove them.

There are exceptions to this, however, as some aids and adaptations, such as hoists 
and stairlifts can be re-used in other properties needing aids and adaptations. Also, we 
would consider removing certain adaptations if there are risks to persons or 
safeguarding concerns.




